Jilly Cosgrove
Second City Golf Tournament Director
Barques Design Ltd
23 Ludgate Hill
Birmingham
B3 1DX

17 February 2014

Dear Jilly

## **Second City Golf Classic**

On behalf of everyone at Norman Laud Association, thank you so much for your kind and substantial donation of £3212.61 from the Second City Golf Classic held at Little Aston Golf Club on 17<sup>th</sup> July 2013. Please accept this letter as formal receipt.

Yet again a spectacular day was organised and was enjoyed by all. Enormous thanks go out to Jilly and all the committee for all their hard work to organise and co-ordinate the event to such a professional standard. Please pass on our gratitude to all involved; we are very privileged you choose to support us year after year. Thank you to all the corporate teams who play in the tournament, many of which return again and again, year after year. Thank you to Sarah Cooke and all the ladies from the Arthritis Research UK, I have had the great pleasure of working with them on the day over the past two years selling raffle tickets, and their passion and hard work has clearly made a remarkable difference to the fabulous donations that the event has been able to give back to two very worthy causes.

Donations help keep our Short Break respite care to a very high standard to support children and adults with special needs, whilst they spend quality time away from their carers and families. Your kind donation will help us to improve access within our centres replacing fire doors and keeping our centre (which parts are 48 years old) up to date. It is a project that is very practical yet incredibly necessary for us to continue to deliver the highest standard of services to our guests and the families we care for. The donation will make a massive difference to us, and will help us to ensure we can continue to care for our people within statutory legal requirements. Thank you so much for making this possible.

It is a real honour to be involved in an event where all the organisers are so fabulous to work with. We look forward the next Second City Tournament in July 2014.

Yours sincerely

Jane Wells Community Fundraiser



The Norman Laud

'Providing
Respite Care
for Children and
Young Adults
with Special
Needs and
Family Support
Services'

The Norman Laud
Association
A Company
Limited by Guarantee

Registered Office
335 Birmingham Road
Sutton Coldfield
West Midlands
B72 1DL
Tel: 0121 373 6860
www.normanlaud.org.uk



Registered Charity No. 1102957

egistered Company No. 5060618

## rthritis Research UK

Providing answers today and tomorrow

The Gables
Roman Road.

Little Asvon

156 February, 2014.

Dear Willy,

On behalf of all of us at the Sutton Coldpets branch of ARUK, I would have to thank Joh and your Committee for The fartræthe donation of £7865.70. To be given this hige amount of money, which will go into research of this teriste disease is tremendions, end he canot Thank you all enough. We have en enjoyed being part of Jour fund vaising

Chesterfield Office Copeman House, St Mary's Court, St Mary's Gate, Chesterfield, Derbyshire S41 7TD Tel 01246 558033 London Office 41 Portland Place, London W1B 1QG Tel 0300 790 0400 www.arthritisresearchuk.org

for The Second City Townsment, brillaith objerised and indonstably greek for everyone on The day. The Second City Goy Tourament has been anazingt generans to ARUK over the years, and I en extremely grateful for all Jew dupport. We That all mos being involved i De fiture, but mish Dou all The greatest occess à jour forthcoming Lower enerts.

Weri Love

Sarah.